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IN THE K!NGDOM OF DENMARK E-mail: copenhaga@mae.ro

No. /7, f 8 September 2016

Dear Mr. Bent Bagsted,

| am writing following the email sent on 3 of September, 2016, from your Cabinet to the attention of the
Romanian Embassy, with respect to agreeing to welcome in Copenhagen a delegation of members of
the Committee for Employment and Social Security in the Chamber of Deputies of the Romanian
Parliament during a working visit in the week 43.

In light of your above-mentioned proposal for meetings, the Romanian parliamentarians propose
organizing a working visit in Denmark in the period 24-27 October 2016, with meetings at the
Folketinget on 25 and 26 October 2016. We reiterate that the Romanian Parliamentarians expressed
their interest in tackling the following subjects in their dialogue with their Danish counterparts: labour
and employment-related legislation, social services and assistance, unemployment, child protection,
family welfare, measures to increase the birth rate and the legal system concerning child adoptions.

The Romanian delegation will consist of the following parliamentarians from the Committee for

Employment and Social Security in the Chamber of Deputies of the Romanian Parliament:

- Mr. Adrian SOLOMON (Social-Democratic Party), President of the above-mentioned committee
and of the delegation.

- Mrs. Cristina-Ancuta POCORA (National Liberal Party), member of delegation.

- Mr. Amet VAROL (representing the group of national minorities in Romania), member of
delegation.

- Mr. Irinel STATIVA (Social-Democratic Party), member of delegation.

The parliamentarians will also be accompanied by a councillor from the General Division of Foreign

Affairs in the Chamber of Deputies of the Romanian Parliament.

In this light, | would like to kindly ask for your response regarding the date suggested above for the
meetings of parliamentarians in Copenhagen, as well as your recommendations on the maijor subjects
on the agenda of discussions. The Romanian Embassy will facilitate the preparations and
establishment of such a dialogue in line with the objectives, agendas and accommodating time of
Romanian and Danish parliamentary activity.

Please accept, dear Mr. Bent Bagsted, the assurance of my highest consideration.

Mr. Bent Bagsted
Chairman of the Employment Committee




